
New Head Givaudan Fragrances

Geneva, 17 July 2003 - Michael Carlos will take over the Leadership of the Givaudan Fragrance
Division, effective 1st January 2004. Michael Carlos will replace Errol Stafford, who has announced
his retirement, effective 31st December 2003, after more than 30 years within the industry.

Michael Carlos began his career with Givaudan in 1984 as Regional Head for the Asia Pacific
region. Since that time he has been appointed to increasing roles of responsibility within the
company, most recently as the Global Head of the Consumer Products unit.

 

For further information please contact:
Peter Wullschleger, Givaudan Media Relations
5, chemin de la Parfumerie, CH-1214 Vernier
T +41 22 780 90 93, F +41 22 780 90 90
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